
 
 
 

INVITATION 
 
 

INFORMATION MEETING 
 

2009 BUDGET AND  
PROGRAM TRIENNIAL OF IMMOBILIZATIONS FOR 2009-2010-2011 

 
 
Michael Applebaum, borough mayor, Francine Senécal, councillor, Côte-des-Neiges 
district, Marcel Tremblay, councillor, Notre-Dame-de-Grâce district, Warren Allmand, 
councillor, Loyola district, Marvin Rotrand, councillor, Snowdon district, and Saulie Zajdel, 
councillor, Darlington district, invite you to attend an information meeting on the 2009 
budget and on the Program triennial of immobilizations for 2009-2010-2011 (P.T.I.) of 
the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough. At this meeting, the citizens will 
have the opportunity to ask questions or submit suggestions to the council members with 
regard to the budget. 
 
 
Date :  Tuesday, October 7, 2008 
Time :  7 p.m. 
Place : 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine 
 
 
For additional information, please contact Accès Montréal Office, at 5160, boulevard 
Décarie, ground floor, from Monday to Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 5 p.m. and on 
Saturday from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. or call 311 – Arrondissement Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-
Dame-de-Grâce. 
 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement par intérim 


